
 

 
 
 

S-100WG Letter 1/2024                      February 14, 2024 

 

Dual Fuel Concept for S-100 ECDIS Review 

 
 

Dear S-100 Working Group Members, 

 

As part of the actions from the S-100WG8 meeting (Action 8/26) the S-100WG, along with NIPWG and 

TWCWG have been requested to provide inputs to update Dual Fuel Concept for S-100 ECDIS that 

was approved at the 3rd Session of the Assembly.  It should be noted that this document has not had 

any edits since it was first drafted and finalized in 2022 and as the S-100 concept has matured it will 

require some updates.  

 

Please provide your inputs in the attached comment sheet and return it to Yong.Baek@iho.int and 

Julia.Powell@noaa.gov by March 15th 2024 so that we may incorporate any new inputs into the DF-

Concept for submission to HSSC.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair)


